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Item: 9.1 

 PLANNING & COMMISSIONING COMMITTEE 
MEETING HELD ON 1 DECEMBER 2017   

CHAIR’S UPDATE REPORT 
 
INTRODUCTION 
 
This is the Chair’s report to the Clinical Commissioning Group Board following the 
November 2017 Planning and Commissioning Committee. 

  
6.11 Community Paediatric Medical Service Specification    
 It was stated that the current contracts were due to end on 31 March 2018 and 
 approval had been received from Hull CCG Board to extend to 2019.  
 

Changes to the service include: 
• A focus on developmental disorders, complex health needs, special 

educational needs and disabilities (SEND), behavioural presentations of 
neurodevelopmental disorders or neurodisability and looked after children 
(LAC)  

• enhancement to the Designated Medical Officer for SEND  
• The Designated and Named Doctor roles for LAC were to be confirmed 

through the CCH and provider contracting agreement and whether this was 
encompassed within the LAC service specification only.  

• The assessment and diagnosis for Autism and ADHD had transferred to HFT 
as part of the Children’s Emotional Health and Vulnerability Service.  
Community paediatric service would be involved where there were 
comorbidities related to the service.  

   
7.1 Procurement Update   
 The following key procurement activity had taken place: 

• The Out of Hospital Cardiology service procurement was gaining momentum 
with a paper to be received at the Part II CCG Board meeting on 24 November 
2017. A draft paper outlining procurement procedures, ITT principles and 
proposed extensions to current contracts was submitted to the procurement 
panel for review/comment. 

• Community paediatrics continues to progress with two specifications now 
approved. Discussions had commenced with providers in respect of revised 
service specifications.  
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